
Hello all, 
  
We have been able to reschedule the Group Plan Administrator stakeholder meeting for Monday, 
February 14th, 2022 at 1PM. 
  
Please feel free to share this with anyone within your organization who you would like/would like to 
attend.  Please also RSVP to ecycle@dep.nj.gov with whether or not you will be attending. 
  
Thank you! 
  
Dan Clark 
 
  
Daniel Clark, Ph.D. 
Environmental Specialist 
Daniel.Clark@DEP.NJ.gov 
609-984-2197 (office) 
E-Waste Unit, NJDEP 
Division of Sustainable Waste Management 
Bureau of Recycling and Hazardous Waste Management 
401 E. State Street, Trenton, NJ 08625-0420 
https://www.state.nj.us/dep/dshw/ewaste/index.html 
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